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First Holy Communion - Five of our children will be receiving their First Holy Communion 

during the 9:30am Mass on Sunday in church.  Please keep them and their families in your prayers. 

 

  

EYFS and KS1 Blackpool Zoo Trip – Information has been sent home 

this week regarding the trips to Blackpool Zoo for EYFS and KS1 classes. 

Please pay as soon as possible via ParentPay, if you have not done so 

already, and please remember to fill in the consent form via the school 

app.  Thank you to everyone who has already done this. 

 

 

KS2 Blackpool Zoo and South Lakes Safari Zoo Trips – These trips are to take place next 

week.  Please make sure your child arrives to school on time as the coaches will be leaving 

promply.  Also, please make sure your child has applied sun cream before school and that 

they have a hat and water to drink throughout the day.  

 Star of the Week Reader of the Week 

Beesley Amelia and Klay Alice 

Benedict Eric and Matthew Emelia 

Finch Rudhra and Imogen Linda-Hannah 

Haydock Ben and Harrison Anu 

Marsden Robert and Jerahmeel Demi-Jo 

Mary Grace and Theo Maisie 

Rigby Elliot and Nnennia Ebony 

Roe Ochelle and Autumn Iga 

Southworth James and William Dhyana 

Ward Mia B and Chimdiebude Maisie 

Woodcock Dornika and Ava-Lea Bella 
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Morning Routines – Please remember that classroom doors only open at 8:45am.  In 
the interest of safeguarding, please do not drop off your children before then as they will 
not be supervised by an adult and we cannot be held responsible for them.   
 

 

 

Drowning Prevention Week 17-24 June - This campaign is designed to 

raise awareness of water safety ahead of a summer outdoors. Starting in 

May, through the summer, the risk to the public through accidental 

drowning increases significantly.  Drowning Prevention Week is critical in 

raising awareness and encouraging the public to enjoy water safely.  

 

  

 

Names in Uniform – Please make sure your child’s uniform is clearly labelled.  This 

particulary applies to jumpers and cardigans, as the weather is getting warmer these items 

of uniform are frequently taken off and left around school.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Summer Weather – As the weather forecast continues to stay hot and sunny 

into next week, please make sure your child applies sun cream before they come 

to school.  Please also make sure they have a water bottle and a sun hat.   

 

 

 
New School Uniform – Please order school uniform by Friday 23rd June for 
collection before we break up for the summer holidays. Any orders after this date 
can't be guaranteed until September. 
 

 

 

Community Larder – Please continue to support our local food bank by bringing into school an 
item of food each week.  The Community Larder is situated at the back of St Aidan’s Church Hall 
on Station Road and provides food and support to individuals and families from Bamber Bridge, 
Clayton -le-Woods, Lostock Hall and Walton-le-Dale.  It is open Monday – Friday 9:30am – 
11:30am and is dependent upon food donations from local Christian communities and schools.  
Thank you for your continued donations. 

 


